
 

 

 

August 2025 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Re. QR Code Bus Passes 

QR code bus passes have been implemented by Hampshire County Council, which now replace the old bus passes 

on some routes into school. You will have been notified by the Council if your child’s route is included in the QR 

code bus pass roll out. The route with QR code passes from September to Wyvern Technology College are: 

• 51310 Wyvern Technology College (Wheelers Travel) 

There is no expectation that a student owns or carries a smartphone device to use the QR code, as the passes can 

be printed. 

Students should keep their personal QR code bus pass with them and have it ready to scan when they get on the 

bus. 

 All passes have already been emailed home by the Council. If you haven’t received the email, please check your 

spam or junk folder. The email is from an @shuttleid.uk email address. 

School have been given all QR codes and can provide a copy if required. 

If you have not received the email containing your child's QR code or have any other questions, you can contact 

the Council using the link below: 

https://educationforms.apps.hants.gov.uk/p/school-transport-enquiry-direct/parent-carer-a-lost-bus-pass 
 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Rule  

Headteacher 
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